
WCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

April 4, 2017 Meeting 

1. The Executive Committee received an update from the Bylaw Committee. 
 
2. The Executive Committee approved an email to the membership announcing Don Falcon as 

Futurity Coordinator. 
 

3. Two additional members were approved to serve on the Finance Committee. 
 

4. The Committee approved to conduct a monthly meeting of all standing committee chairpersons. 
 

5. The Committee approved Dava Benyak to serve as volunteer secretary for the Association. 
 

6. WCHA approval was granted for the July 21-23 AQHA/APHA show in Ardmore, Oklahoma. 
 

7. The Executive Committee approved the proposed meeting dates for the WCHA Executive 
Committee and Board of Directors meetings for 2017.  


